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Dear Susan 
 
Thank you for your email to the Ministry of Education on 2 May 2019 requesting the following 
information:  
 

Are you able to tell me how many complaints have been lodged with the Ministry about 
Discoveries centres (there are 11 of them at least) each year from 2012 to 2018? 

 
Your request has been considered under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act).  
 
Before making a decision on your request, we would be grateful if you could answer the 
following query to assist us in clarifying the scope of your request: 
 

• Could you please confirm which early education centres your request relates to when 
you mention Discoveries centres? 
   

To refine your request or if you wish to discuss this further, I can be contacted at: 
enquiries.national@education.govt.nz. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you. Once we have your clarification we will commence work 
on your request. 

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Lorraine Monahan 
Manager Official & Parliamentary Information  
Government, Executive and Ministerial Services 

mailto:xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxx.xxx.xxx.xx
mailto:xxxxxxxxx.xxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxxx.xxxx.xx

